Town of Greenville

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears
Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer November 11, 1986 Town Hall Jack Sprigler
Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb
Town Board Member

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date, was called to order by President H. L. Spears. All Board members were present. Also attending: Bob Isgrigg, Gary Getrost, & V.J. Miller.

Jack Sprigler moved to dispense with reading the minutes. Ron Lamb seconded. Financial statements and claims were presented to the Board. The claims were approved and financial statements accepted by the Board.

Jack Sprigler reported he received a call from someone on the State Board of Health concerning sewer systems. Greenville is 62nd on the list.

Ron Lamb will talk to Dr. Bickers about the septic system approved for the lot with the trailer - Terry Ginkins property.

Elaine Miller \cdot informed the Board the Town budget was approved by the State Board of Tax Commissioners. The advertised tax rate was reduced by 1.82 cents.

Jack Sprigler moved the meeting be adjourned. Ron Lamb seconded.

Respectfully submitted.

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer

H. L. Spears

President of the Board